
Bald Head Island Transportation, Inc. 
 
 

PASSENGER  
NOTICE 
 

 

NEW YEAR’S FERRY SCHEDULE   Dec 20, 2022 

 

Friday December 30, 2022 

The Passenger Ferry and Contractor Ferry will operate on their normal schedule. 

 

                 Saturday December 31, 2022 (New Year’s Eve) 

The ferry will operate on a normal Saturday schedule. 

    
   Sunday January 1, 2022 (New Year’s Day) 
    
The ferry will operate on a normal Sunday schedule. 

 

Monday January 2, 2023 

The first Passenger Ferry will depart from Deep Point at 6:00 AM. 

There will be no Contractor Ferry on Monday. 

 

Please consult current ferry schedules at www.baldheadislandferry.com for full details. 

 

Best Wishes for a Happy and Safe New Year from Bald Head Island Transportation, Inc. 

 

http://www.baldheadislandferry.com/
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